
        

Open Afternoon for starting school  

September 2016 
You are warmly invited to our  

Open Afternoon on Thursday 12th November 1.30 – 3.00pm 

We can offer your child: 
A safe, secure and child-focused learning environment. 

An outdoor learning space planned by the children and a large school field 

within Penlee Park. 

  

A strong caring ethos that values and nurtures all children. 

An exciting curriculum starting with your child’s natural curiosity about the 

world. 

 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Single year group classes  - below 30 in every class. 

Approachable and supportive staff. 

Strong community links with St Mary’s Church including Summer Holiday 

club provision and involvement in community life. 

A welcoming, caring and inclusive school. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
‘The school is a very harmonious community with good relationships throughout that effectively 

promote learning and pupils’ spiritual, moral, social and cultural development.’ 

 

‘The positive attitudes of pupils help them enjoy learning and achieve well.’ 

OFSTED June 2012 

 

St Mary’s is ‘a distinctive community in which everyone is valued as an individual based on clear 

Christian values’ 

SIAMS inspection October 2012 

 

Come and look around our school, meet the head teacher and staff and see learning 

taking place at 1:30pm, 2:00pm and 2:30pm on Thursday 12th November 2015  

We look forward to welcoming you to our school. 

For more information about the school please visit our website or call Caroline on 

01736 363009  

www.st-marys.eschools.co.uk  

            

                    

 

http://www.st-marys.eschools.co.uk/

